
Telephone 
244-4330 

david wise 

3434 Ashley Terrace N.W. Washington D. C. 20008 

May 1, 1968 

Miss Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12th Street 
New York, N. Y. 10014 

Dear Miss Meagher: 

Thank you very much for your letter of 
March 26 in reference to my article in The 
saturday Evening Post. I appreciate your 
kind remarks about my efforts. 

About your specific question, I'm afraid 
I do not recall any reference to the spectro- 
graphic tests in the transcripts of the 
executive sessions which I read. As you may 
know some of the transcripts and parts of 
others are still classified. 

Yours sincerely, 

erin 
David Wise 

DW: mtk


